
ADMISSIONS POLICY 

CONSULTATION 

 

 
Changes to Admissions Arrangements – September 2024: Consultation 
 
The Trustees of Endeavour Learning Trust would like to give notice of proposed changes to 
their Lancashire based schools’ Admission Policy, namely, Burscough Priory Academy, 
Ormskirk School, Northbrook Primary Academy and Tarleton Academy, which will apply 
from the 2024-25 academic year and thereafter, subject to any further consultation. 
The draft policy for consultation can be viewed on the link below, or a hard copy is available 
on request from the individual school reception. 
 
Proposed Admissions Policy 2024-25 
The main change in this revised Admissions Policy is: 

All schools – inclusion of in-year admissions form 
Ormskirk School - Inclusion of information on Sixth Form admissions 
Ormskirk School – Removal of Geographical Priority Area Mapping 

 
Timescales 
 
This consultation requires a six-week consultation period, as per the School Admission Code. 
The consultation period is from 16th November 2022 to 28th December 2022. 
Please send any comment or questions, clearly indicating the school, to us at 
admissions@endeavourlearning.org 
 
Who is consulted? 
This consultation is for the attention of: 

a.  Parents of the individual schools 
b. Head teachers and Governing Boards of schools in the local area 
c. Other persons in the area who may have an interest in the proposed arrangements 
d. The local authority. 

https://8884178-my.sharepoint.com/personal/c_white_endeavourlearning_org/Documents/Documents/Trust/Admissions/ELT%20Admissions%20Policy%202024-25%20with%20In%20Year%20Form.pdf
mailto:admissions@endeavourlearning.org

